
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
19 September 2024 
LPs/hdn 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
London Science Museum Year 10 STEM Careers Fair 2024 
 
As part of our STEM and careers programme, we are offering our Year 10 students the chance to 
attend a STEM Careers Fair held at London Science Museum on Thursday 28 November 2024. 
 
The event aims to inspire students, where they will have the chance to meet employers, get involved 
in careers-based discussions and hands on activities, and use and develop their STEM skills. Students 
will also get time to explore different parts of the museum. 
 
We will be leaving for the event at 7am and arriving back at school at approximately 5.30/6pm 
(traffic dependent). Students will need to be in full school uniform and will need a packed lunch 
and snacks as it will be a long day! If your child receives a free school meal and requires a school 
packed lunch, please complete the form here https://forms.office.com/e/6YNLcqNM4z so these can 
be ordered with the canteen staff.  
 
We are asking for a payment of £15.50 per student, to cover the cost of travel. If you would like your 
child to be able to attend the trip but are unable to meet this cost, please contact me at 
Laura.Phillips@clf.uk to discuss. 
 
Spaces on this trip are limited to 63 and will therefore be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
If you would like your child to participate, the trip is available for sign-up on the My Child At School 
(MCAS) app. Please note, payment cannot be taken through this app and must be paid via SCOPay. 
Final deadline to sign-up is Friday 4 October. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me on Laura.Phillips@clf.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L Phillips 
Associate Assistant Principal for STEM 
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